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Hello William,

I have reviewed the information presented in your email in conjunction with the previous analysis. I believe that the additional flow of approximately
340 GPD will not change the previously provided analysis. 

All language and statements written in the July 5, 2017, response remain unchanged and are still valid. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Regards,

Chris

On Tue, Oct 10, 2017 at 3:01 PM, William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Chris,
As discussed over the phone, please see attached revised wastewater calculations for the Hollywood and Wilcox project. The changes to the
project description, which would a reduce overall retail area and add office uses, are anticipated to result in an increase of approximately 340
gallons per day, relative to LA Sanitation's 7/5/17 letter.

Thanks and we look forward to your comments.

-Will 

On Tue, Aug 1, 2017 at 10:49 AM, Christopher DeMonbrun <chris.demonbrun@lacity.org> wrote:
Per your request.

-- 
Chris DeMonbrun, MSCE, P.E.
Environmental Engineer
Wastewater Engineering Services Division - LA Sanitation
City of Los Angeles - Department of Public Works
Phone: (323) 342-1567
Fax: (323) 342-6210
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-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

-- 
Chris DeMonbrun, MSCE, P.E.
Environmental Engineer
Wastewater Engineering Services Division - LA Sanitation
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